






Pearl and Amethyst  
will be outside at the 
same time (10.45am, 
12.30pm and 
2.30pm) so you can 
see each other but 
you have to stay in 
your bubble zone.

You will have equipment 
just for the class that you 
can use to play with each 
other outside. We will 
wash our hands when we 
go out and when we 
come in.

Don’t forget a snack for 
morning break as there 
will be no toast-
remember it must be 
healthy and not nuts!





There is a one way 
system at the front on the 
school marked with 
arrows. You will come in 
at at the goose gate.

We will be starting school at 9.15am and 
you will be coming in through the main 
playground gate where Miss Edgar or 
Mrs Mac will meet you. You will then come 
through the outside classroom door and 
sanitise your hands.

Before you go into the corridor, you will 
need to look at the whiteboard so you 
know what you will need for the first 
session. 



When you go into the corridor, you will need to hang up your coat and put your lunchbox on the 
trolley as quickly as you can before taking the things you will need from your drawer. 

Once you’ve got everything you need for the first session, you’ll need to find your seat in the 
classroom and begin the morning challenge. 

Your pegs are already labelled. There will be name cards in 
each space so you’ll know 
where to sit. We will changing 
the learning buddies and 
tables each week. 



Oh I forgot, bring…………………………. your smile and 
sense of humour!



wave

virtual hug

heart sign






